
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have been learning outside as much as possible this week as the weather is starting to warm up. This  

included our Forest School and Edible Playground as well as some children attending a day trip to Fairplay 

House in Essex. Please can I remind all parents that children should be in their school uniforms everyday; 

either their ‘normal’ uniform or their PE kits just on their PE day. The full details of our school uniform are all 

on our website.  

We also had a great time today with the whole school having a ‘Day 4 Us’ with everyone learning about 

Keeping Safe; look out for photos on next week’s newsletter. 

Regards, Ms Helm 

Year 5 Fairplay House Trip 

Our Year 5 children have been 

having a great time outdoors at 

Fairplay House this week; please 

see our website for more photos. 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 

 

Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“WORDS HAVE POWER” 

How can we use words for good? How can we use words for bad? 


